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November 2, 2012 

 
 
Dear Construction Official: 
 
 I am writing to remind everyone that municipalities may waive fees for permits for work 
made necessary by hurricane damage.   Pursuant to N.J.A.C. 5:23-4.19(b)5., if the municipality 
is waiving its fees, then the State permit surcharge fee also is waived. 
 
 Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Office of Regulatory Affairs 
at (609) 984-7672. 
 
      Sincerely, 

     
      Edward M. Smith 
      Director 
      Division of Codes and Standards   
 
 


